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Dear Parents and Carers
SOCIAL DISTANCING AT PICK UP TIME

Parents are rightly concerned about the lack of social distancing amongst the adults at pick up time. The location of entries and exits certainly don't help as there is limited space for parents to wait. A parent had helpfully suggested opening the gate in the middle of the senior playground which leads to the garages. Unfortunately, this is not a pedestrian entrance and exit so it cannot be opened for this purpose. There is nothing however, stopping parents from waiting outside of this gate to collect children.
We have however, looked at other ways to assist parents to keep safe at collection time.
· Children in P2-7 will continue to leave by the back gate at staggered intervals. 

· Where possible, parents should come at the collection time for their own child. We do realise that this is not always possible for families who may be picking up children from different stages, at different times.
· Parents must be wearing a face covering when they collect their child(ren).

· Parents should make use of the following areas for waiting
*Paths near the back gate

*Path from the vehicle exit from senior playground

*Pavement on Shields Road

· The bamboo screening up against the fence has been removed to enable you to see your child.

· Parents should tell their child where they plan to stand and children will come to you on exit, rather than parents all crowding round the gate.
· Parents should leave the area as soon as all of their children have left.
Yours sincerely

Gillian Matthews
Head Teacher


